
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

;

Debtor's Name.

Jones, Hugh ...

, . •

Rowland, Charles ...

Brock, Richard

Buchan - Sydserff,
Thomas, jun.
(tradingjas Buchan-
Sydserff and Co.)

Creed, Albert
4

Walmsley, Francis]
Henry

Cope, Albert

Address.

Lately residing at 26,
Water-street, now resid-
ing at 5, Princes-street,
and carrying on business
at Morley-road, all in
Rhyl, Flintshire

Brighton-road, Horsham,
Sussex

Residing and carrying on
business at 70, White
Ladies-road, Clifton, in
the city and county of
Bristol .

Residing at 2, Claremont-
villas, ' Knowle - road,
Totterdown, and carrying
on business under the
style or firm of Buchan-
Sydserff and Co., of the
Crown Foundry, St.
Philip's Marsh, both in the
city and county of Bristol

Residing at 14, Montrose-
avenue, Redland, in the
city and county of Bristol

16, Radnor Park-gardens,
Folkestone, Kent, lately
residing at tbe Darenth
Asylum, Dartford, Kent

Residing and carrying on
business at 2, Preswylfa-
street, Canton, Cardiff

Description.

Builder and Con-
tractor

Wood Dealer

Pianoforte. Dealer

Mechanical En-
gineer

Commission Agent

Doctor of Medi-
cine and Mem-
ber of the Royal
College of Sur-
geons

Builder

Court.

Bangor

Brighton

Bristol

Bristol

Bristol

Canterbury

Cardiff

No.

43
of 1898

92
of 1898

80
of 1898

79
of 1898

81
of 1898

53
of 1898

91
of 1898

Date of First
Meeting.

Jan. 12, 1899

Jan. 10, 1899

Jan. 11, 1899

Jan. 18, 1899

Jan. 11, 1899

Jan. 19, 1899

Jan. 12, 1899

I

Hour.

3P.M.

2 P.M.

12.30 P.M.

12 noon

1 P.M.

9.30 A.M.

11 A.M.

Place.

Crypt - chambers,
Eastgate - row,
Chester

King's, Head Hotel,
Horsham

Offices of Official
Receiver, Baldwin-
street, Bristol

Offices of Official
Receiver, Baldwin-
street, Bristol

Offices of Official
Receiver, Baldwin-
street, Bristol

Official Receiver's
Office, 73, Castle-
street, Canterbury

29, Queen - street,
Cardiff

>

Date of Public
Examination.

Feb. 2, 1899

Jan. 19, 1899

Jan. 27, 1899

Jan. 13, 1899

Jan. 13, 1899

Jan. 19, 1899

Jan. 14, 1899

HOOT.

12.15 P.M.

11 A.M.

12 noon

12 noon •

12 noon

10 A.M.

11 A.M.

Place.

Magistrates'
Room, Bangor

Court - house,
Church-street,
Brighton

Guildhall, Bris-
tol

Guildhall, Bris-
tol

Guildhall, Bris-
tol

Guildhall,
Canterbury

Townhall, Car-
diff.

Date of Order, i
If any,

for Summary
Administration.

Dec. 15, 1898

Dec. 30, 1898

Dec. 30, 1898 -1

Dec. 30, 1898

Dec. 29, 1898

Dec: 17, 1898-
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